
  

 

 

 

 

                      Parish Office Hours  
            Monday-Thursday 7:30am-5:00pm  
                       Friday 7:30am-2:00pm 
                      

                 Daily Mass Schedule  
                     7:00am  Monday-Saturday 

       12:05pm  Wednesday-Thursday-Friday 
                    

                 Sunday Mass Schedule  
                               4:00pm Vigil 

                     7:30am, 9:30am, 11:30am 
          1:00pm (Misa en Español)  & 5:30pm  
                   

                  School Mass Schedule  
                  See weekly calendar of events 
                        

                    Holy Day Schedule 

                              6:00pm Vigil 
                    7:00am, 12:05pm, 6:00pm                                          
                    

                        Reconciliation    
                    9:00am-10:00am Saturday                           

WELCOME TO HOLY NAME OF JESUS 

Holy Name of Jesus Parish extends the warmest of welcomes to all who celebrate the Eucharist with us 

today, especially our visitors!  May our worship together be an opportunity to deepen our faith, our love of 

God, and our love for one another.  Please browse through this bulletin and our website 

www.holynameparish.net to learn more about our parish, find resources to aid in your own faith journey 

and also helpful information about the life of our parish.  To become a registered member of the parish, 

please visit the website or contact the church office. 

                         511 Second St.  
                Henderson KY 42420            
              www.holynameparish.net           
        270-826-2096       fax 270-827-1494 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church 
April 21, 2019 

  Bishop of the Diocese of Owensboro                    
   Most Rev. William Francis Medley, D.D.    
    
                                 Pastor  
                          Fr. Larry McBride  
 
                      Associate Pastors 
   Fr. Anthony Shonis & Fr. Maury Riney 

http://www.holynameparish.net
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Pictured:  (Back row left to right) Scottie Koonce, School Principal ● Fr. Tony Shonis, 
Associate Pastor ● Kaye Villines, Parish Office Manager ● Rose Wheeler, Director of 
Religious Education ● Fr. Larry McBride, Pastor ● Fr. Maury Riney, Associate Pastor ● 
Jill Hagan, Parish Secretary (Front row left to right) Abraham Brown, Director of His-
panic Ministry ● Jan Hays, Parish Secretary ● Julie Eadens, School President ● Ranni 
Dillard, Social Action Coordinator ● Peyton Hutson, Director of Youth ● Jenny Mills, 
Director of Liturgy/Music   

  Fr. Larry McBride, Pastor  

Holy Name of Jesus Parish Staff  

H 
appy Easter and Welcome to Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church.  Your presence here is very impor-

tant.   Whether you are here every Sunday or visiting for the first time I am very happy to be able to 

welcome you to our parish community.  Usually at Easter our community celebrations are blessed 

with many guests and extended family members and I thank you for your participation in our worship celebra-

tion.  Easter also inspires our own members who do not attend regularly to join in the celebration.  Please 

know that you are missed and we would love to see you more often.  For all in attendance your presence has 

enriched our community and our celebration and hopefully you will consider joining us again.  If there is any-

thing that I can do for you please contact me at the parish office by phone (270) 826-2096 or at my email  

lmcbride@holynameparish.net.   May the Lord continue to bless you and your loved ones and may this season 

of Resurrection give us the hope of new life.   

F 
elices Pascuas y Bienvenidos a la Iglesia Católica del Santo Nombre de Jesús. Tu presencia aquí es muy 

importante. Si nos visita todos los domingos o por primera vez, estoy muy feliz de poder darle la bien-

venida a nuestra comunidad parroquial. Por lo general, en la Pascua, las celebraciones de nuestra comu-

nidad son bendecidas con muchos invitados y miembros de la familia y les agradezco su participación en nues-

tra celebración. La Pascua también inspira a nuestros propios miembros que no asisten regularmente a unirse 

a la celebración. Por favor, sepa que lo extrañamos y nos encantaría verlo más a menudo. Para todos los asis-

tentes, su presencia ha enriquecido a nuestra comunidad y nuestra celebración y esperamos que considere 

unirse a nosotros nuevamente. Si hay algo que pueda hacer por usted, comuníquese conmigo en la oficina de la 

parroquia llamando al (270) 826-2096 o en mi correo electrónico lmcbride@holynameparish.net. Que el Señor 

continúe bendiciéndole a usted y a sus seres queridos y que esta temporada de Resurrección nos dé la 

esperanza de una nueva vida. 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU 

Need to register in the parish, request a 

baptismal certificate, offer a Mass inten-

tion, put someone on the prayer list, 

update your phone number/address, 

inquire about St. Louis Cemetery, sign 

up for (Vanco) online giving?   

Please call the Parish Office for Kaye 

Villines, Office Manager, Jan Hays 

and Jill Hagan, Parish Secretaries. 

The entire Parish Staff will be glad to 

assist you in anyway we can. 

(270) 826-2096        

mailto:lmcbride@holynameparish.net
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AN INVITATION/CHALLENGE TO  

…...TRY SOMETHING NEW 

Below highlights a few examples of the weekly  

opportunities in our parish.   

Prayer, Service, Health, Social     
 

 Strong Women/Men: Low 
impact exercise, Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Friday; 
10:30am –11:30am in the 
Multi-Purpose Room. 

 St. Vincent dePaul: “If today 
you hear His voice, harden 
not your hearts.” Have a couple of hours to volunteer, 
contact Linda 270-827-0429.  

 Eucharistic Ministers to homebound/
hospital/nursing homes: Help reach 
out to those unable to attend Mass. 
Contact Deacon Joe Loeffler, 270-826-
2096. 

 ZUMBA Classes: Zumba is offered 
Mondays and Wednesdays at 5:30pm 
and Saturdays at 8:30am in the Multi-
Purpose Room. (After Memorial Day: 
Tuesday 5:30pm and Saturday 8:30am)  

 3 O’clock Wednesday Prayer: Combine your prayers 
with others praying for specific intentions.  Contact 
Becky Clark 270-860-7731 for more information.   

 Rosary Devotion: We invite you to join us as 
we gather to pray the Rosary in the Panis An-
gelicus Chapel, Tuesday evenings 6:00pm.  

 Choir: Please join us Thursdays at 6:30pm in 
the Choir loft. Contact Jenny Mills, 270-826-
2096, jmills@holynameparish.net. 

UPCOMING EVENTS YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS  ...MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Celebration of Holy Baptism— 
    Welcome to your Parish Family 

Left Robert Abner 

Rich, child of 

Robert Rich & Dee 

Below: Cole Wil-

liam Brown, child 

of David and 

Families are invited to submit baptismal cele-
bration photos to jhagan@holynameparish.net   

Night at the Races—May 3 
First Communion—May 4 & 5 

Seniors Baccalaureate Liturgy/Dinner—May 5 
Holy Name School 8th Grade Graduation—May 15 

Community Service Day—May 18 
Mass at St. Louis Cemetery—May 27 

Fr. Shonis Retirement Celebration—June 8 
Faith Quest—June 3-5 

Vacation Bible School—June 3-6 
Music Reading Workshop June 15,24,27,29 

Middle School Summer Choir Camp—June 17-21 
Annual Reverse Raffle and Dinner—July 18 
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I  was raised in the Catholic faith, but when I was 19 and just graduated 

high school (1954) I got married!  My husband wasn’t Catholic, so we 

married out of the church! 

When our children were born, I joined the Bap-

tist Church and raised our children in that faith. 

I always wanted to come back to the Catholic 

Church and when my husband passed away I 

pondered on it for some time. 

I said something to Father McBride about what 

I would have to do. He said all I would have to 

do is go to confession.  Since I had been out of 

the church for so long (64 years), I knew a lot 

Shirley Thompson’s  -  Coming Home 

RCIA  

Rite of Chris-
tian  

Initiation of 

Adults  

Deepen your 

faith, sponsor 

and accompany 

those on their 

  Rose Wheeler, Director of Religious Education  

270-826-2096 • rwheeler@holynameparish.net 

 

WELCOME our Newest Members 

James Fredrick, Linda & Victor Fulkerson, Jamie Liles, 

Heather Ozee, Alisha Perry, Daniel Pierson, Derek 

Sagez, and Isaac Vaughan! 
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  Ranni Dillard,  Social Action Coordinator 

270-826-2096 • rdillard@holynameparish.net 

     

    Social Action—Join 

We are so excited about the up-

coming VBS!  ADULT VOLUN-

TEERS are 

needed! 

40-50 youth 

helpers (who 

need guid-

ance), eagerly 

volunteer and go through training, 

give one week of their summer va-

cation to bring Jesus to the 100-

150 children who come to VBS.  In 

addition, a minimum of 25 adults 

is needed, as well.  The more hands 

and hearts that are involved in the 

4-day program, the higher chance 

we have of engaging children, 

touching hearts, reaching families 

and sounding the message that 

“God LOVES you!”  

V 

B 

S 

Family Life Committee 

The Family Life Committee was formed to create 

events that intentionally included all ages and stages 

of family life.  The Vision: “Enhance a Christ Centered 

Community at Holy Name of Jesus by promoting the 

sanctity and joy of Catholic Family Life.”  For as Pope 

John Paul II stated, “As the Family goes, so goes the 

nation and so goes the world in which we live.”  We 

are all part of the Holy Name Family, we are all con-

nected in Christ’s family. 
 

With no budget, we rely heavily on the generosity of 

parishioners who can see the value of the events and 

make sure of successes. It was decided to begin with 3 

events the 1
st
 year then add 

events as families desire 

more: 

S u m m e r / J u n e -

August:  

 B a c k -

pack Blessing 

Be a part of Holy Name's So-

cial Action Ministry. Next 

meeting is Tuesday, April 23 

at 6:30 PM in the parish of-

fice conference room. This 

ministry plans and oversees a 

variety of social justice out-

reach activities every year.  A 

few of the activities are: Tree 

of Hope, Just Faith, Christmas 

Volunteer's needed for Holy Name's Community Service 

Day on May 18. Join us for the joy of serving others.  



6 

  Jenny Mills, Director of  Liturgy/Music  

270-826-2096 • jmills@holynameparish.net 

 

The Holy Name music ministry is on a mission to serve the people in our community, and those who 

visit our community, by having excellent, prayerful music at Mass. If you want to come be a part of our 

mission there are many ways to join in. Check out the list of upcoming events below. You can also follow 

the youth music program on Instagram @anewsonghenderson, or email our Director Jenny Mills at 

jmills@holynameparish.net.  

 

 

Special upcoming events to hear us: 

-April 28th at 2:45 our Youth Worship Band (YWB) plays at Tri-fest 

-May 4th YWB will play at Graduation Mass at Holy Name at 4pm 

-The 9:30 Choir will do some special music for First Communion Mass on 

May 12th at 9:30am.  

Upcoming chances to join us: 

-The last few adult choir practices before we break for summer will be 

Thursday evenings in May from 6-7pm. Come join us in the choir loft 

Do you want to make a difference at your church? 

You are always welcome to come up to the choir loft during Mass and observe what 

we're doing. This is a great way for you to see what it's like and ask any questions before 

mailto:jmills@holynameparish.net
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Holy Name Women’s Retreat By Teresa 

Thomas 

On Jan. 19 – 21, 2019, we were blessed to have Fr. 

Tony Shonis as our leader at Sarto Retreat House in 

Evansville. Our theme for the weekend was “Teach 

Us to Pray,” which is the first step in our four year 

process of Evangelization in the Diocese.   

Our discussions included praying with scripture, 

praying with art and living as missionary disciples.  

Some of our activities included praying, mass, the 

Stewardship of Prayer 

Stations of the Cross with  Students of Holy 
Name School 

 

During Lent, Rose Wheeler spent time talking with HNS 

students about the meaning of Stations of the Cross and 

what would happen during the Way of the Cross.  

In addition, students enjoyed a “question and answer ses-

sions” where Mrs. Wheeler shared her passion for the 

treasures within our church with it’s stain glass windows 

Stewardship 
 of  

Time & Talent 

Men’s Club Friday Fish 
Fry: The Holy Name Men’s 

Club are an invaluable part 

of our parish, school and 

the Henderson Community 

YOUTH IN ACTION: Future Men’s 

Club members, Paxden and Parker 

helping to serve at the Salvation Army 

St Vincent DePaul/Holy Name 
Outreach: Paul, Russ and Phillip 

unload food for the Holy Name Out-

reach Program, which offers food assis-

tance to the community. St. Vincent de 

Paul also has a food pantry available to 

assist those in need. Our programs rely 

completely on volunteers.  For informa-



 

 

 

 

 

School Development Manager, Emma Bridges, takes the 8th grade class on 
an exploration of the church each spring.  Students learn about Fr. Tierney 
who is buried beneath the church as well as the bell tower, and other im-
portant historical church facts. 
 

 

In preparation for Lent Holy Name School buried 
the Alleluia.  Students made personal creations 
representing their Alleluia and then placed them in 
a trunk for burial until Easter and the resurrection.  
We also participated in Stations of the Cross and 
praying the rosary as classes in addition to our daily  

religion studies. 
 

 

The 8th grade visited our littlest Cardinals in preschool for story 
time.  The older students enjoy mentoring and spending time 
with the preschoolers. 

 

 

For the last several years HNS’s middle school students 
have served the annual Marsha’s Place Dinner.  This 
year’s event hosted over 800 people.  Our students rep-
resented Holy 
Name well as 
they demon-
strated service to 
the community. 
 

 

The academic team advanced to state and fin-
ished 8th overall.  Go Cardinals!! 

8 

     Julie Eadens, Holy Name School President  

             Scottie Koonce, Holy Name School Principal     

270-827-3425 • skoonce@holynameschool.org 

Holy Name School is very grateful for the support of our parishioners and church.  

Thank you and Happy Easter. 

270-827-3425 • jeasens@holynameschool.org 
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  Peyton Hutson, Director of  Youth  

270-826-2096 • photson@holynameparish.net 

High School Youth Adoration and Bene-

diction-  
Over the past year we have made a conscious ef-

fort to bring out young people to know Christ 

through Adoration and Benediction. With the 

help of Deacon Jamie Tiu we have around twenty 

high school students participating in Adoration 

on a Sunday night every other month.  

Holy Name Graduating Seniors Mass-  
On Saturday, May 4 at the 4pm Mass we will 

have a special Liturgy with a dinner to follow 

celebrating the Class of 2019.  Your family is in-

vited to join us for this special occasion. We ask 

that the members of the Class of 2019 meet us in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our high school youth are now signing up for 
Mission Missouri 2019 “Be the Light”. The mis-
sion will take place June 23-June 29 and the 
cost is $280, which can be raised through 
shares. If you would like more information or 
to sign up please contact Peyton, at the parish 
office.  

Mission 

Missouri 

sign-ups 

Games and Snacks after school with 

7/8 grade-  
On Wednesday, March 27

th
 our 7/8 grade stu-

dents were invited to come over to the multi-

 

I have always loved the Psalms 

but did not know a lot about 

them. I considered them beauti-

ful poetic ideas about all the hu-

man conditions. 

My friend, Jean Trigg wrote such 

beautiful poetry about ordinary 

things she found on the family’s 

farm.  She was a published 

authoress and winner of poetry 

awards from our local college.  

My brother “Kitty” had this same 

gift of seeing beauty in common, 

daily things but he did it with 

photography. 

At work, my desk had two photo-

graphs under the glass top—one 

of a lone purple thistle flowering 

in the dirt by the country road 

side.  The other one, a writing spi-

der’s rather large web clinging to 

a rusty wire fence.  Jean put her 

observations into words and 

“Kitty” in his photos. 

I place the Psalmists of old in this 

category except, they were in-

spired by the Holy Spirit.  It is in 

praying the Psalms, singing them 

and meditating on them that we 

come to know they are one of the 

best ways to praise God. 

Recently I picked up my copy of 

Thomas Merton’s THE LITTLE 

BOOK OF PSALMS and read it 

again.  Things jumped out at me 

from this little book. 

The priests’ Liturgy of the Hours, 

that they pray each and every 

day is composed of almost one-

third Psalms. 

That the laity should also pray 

the Psalms and make them a 

part of their daily prayers.  This 

might be hard at first but by us-

ing them we can begin to gain 

an understanding of them. 

That the beautiful MAGNIFICAT 

composed by the Mother of God 

was her direct heart-felt re-

sponse to praying the Psalms 

every day of her life. 

Deacon Richard Beaven in his 

homily recently recommended 

Praying the Psalms  By Frances Summers 
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Saturday, April 27  4:00pm 
Altar Servers.......................Madison Duncan, Andrew Alvey 

Cross Bearer……….……..……..….………………...Bryce Hoffman 

Eucharistic Ministers.……..…....Jo Holiday, Jennifer Jarrett 

……………………………………...Rosalie Vowels, Sharon Phillips 

……………………...........................Ranni Dillard, Lori Thomas 

Hospitality Usher………………..Troy Christian, Leland Leslie 

Lectors..............................Donald Wathen, Linda Anderson 

Children’s Liturgy…..……………...………….…..Need Volunteer 

 

Sunday, April 28   7:30am 
Altar Servers…………………...Ann-Michael Utley, Olivia Carr 

Cross Bearer……………..……………………..…Volunteer Needed 

Eucharistic Ministers….......Monica Krampe, William Lloyd 

…..……....................................Alex Wheeler, Janice Williams 

……………………...………………...Kathy Shreve, Michael Shreve 

Hospitality Usher…………....Charles Krampe, Terry Berrong 

Lectors…….………………………....Carole Mattingly, Fred Litke 

                   

Sunday, April 28   9:30am 
Altar Servers..……...…………....Carsen Emmick, Eli Hartmire 

Cross Bearer…………….................................Hayden Emmick 

Eucharistic Ministers...….........Jackie Sauer, Timothy Sauer 

…...…………………………………….....Marian Sauer, Julie Brown 

…………….………....…………….........Amber Conville, Doug Bell 

Hospitality Usher…….........Nicholas Stallings, David O’Nan 

Lectors........................................Diana Beaven, Paula Lange 

Children’s Liturgy……………….......................…Ann Galbraith 

                     

Sunday, April 28  11:30am 
Altar Servers……….....Preston Goldsberry, Paige Goldsberry 

Cross Bearer….………….…..................................Thomas Eyre 

Eucharistic Ministers…………………………....Benny Woodring 

…..Jewel Marie Williams, Jerry Williams, Thomas Benthall 

…………..................................Shelia Benthall, Sabrina Farley 

Hospitality Usher………………............Jason Gold, Todd Eyre 

Lectors…....................................Lucy Felty, Harry Mathison 

Children’s Liturgy………………………………….…..Kacie Mattox 

                       

Sunday, April 28   5:30pm 
Altar Servers.…….…................Rohn Tichenor, Ana Tichenor 

Cross Bearer……..………….…….…..….….......Hayden Tichenor 

Eucharistic Minister………………..John Probus, Beth Probus 

Hospitality Usher……………………………...…Volunteer needed 

Lectors..............................................................Carla Stearns 

Children’s Liturgy………..…….….…........………..Brianna Alvey 

7:30am Mass at Holy Name is broadcast 

on WSON 860AM and 96.5FM 

Monday  4/22 7:00am Patricia Manion Lewis 

Tuesday  4/23 7:00am David Aventurado 

Wednesday 4/24 7:00am Sherrel Hosty 

  8:00am Mary Frances Alles 

  12:05pm Raymond Morelli 

Thursday  4/25 7:00am Howard Campbell 

  12:05pm Kathy Satterfield 

Friday  4/26 7:00am Teri Thompson 

  12:05pm Donna & Betty Lassila 

Saturday  4/27 7:00am Bill Bridwell 

  4:00pm Joeann Tillerson 

Sunday 4/28 7:30am Jeff Forrester 

   9:30am J.G. & Lucillie Hayden 

  11:30am Gary Grossman 

  1:00pm Special Int. 

  5:30pm For the People 

Observances for the Week of April 21 

Sunday:           Easter Sunday 
Monday:          Monday within the Octave of Easter; Earth 
  Day 
Tuesday:          Tuesday within the Octave of Easter 
Wednesday:    Wednesday within the Octave of Easter;  
              Administrative Professionals' Day 
Thursday:        Thursday within the Octave of Easter 
Friday:             Friday within the Octave of Easter; Arbor Day 
Saturday:         Saturday within the Octave of Easter 
Next Sunday:  2nd Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday) 
  

Liturgical Publication Inc. 

Readings for the Week of April 21 

Sunday: Acts 10:34, 37-43/Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22-23/Col 3:1-
4 or 1 Cor 5:6-8/Jn 20:1-9 or Lk 24:1-12 or Lk 24:13-35 
Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33/Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11 /Mt 
28:8-15 
Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20 and 22/Jn 20:11
-18 
Wednesday: Acts 3:1-10/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9/Lk 24:13-
35 
Thursday: Acts 3:11-26/Ps 8:2, 5, 6-7, 8-9/Lk 24:35-48 
Friday: Acts 4:1-12/Ps 118: 1-2, 4, 22-24, 25-27/Jn 21:1-14 
Saturday: Acts 4:13-21/Ps 118:1, 14-15, 16-18, 19-21/Mk 16:9
-15 
Next Sunday: Acts 5:12-16/Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24/Rv 1:9-
11, 12-13, 17-19/Jn 20:19-31 


